
Bags2School Collection—Thursday 4th November  

This term we will be having another collection for Bags2School but with the slight 

difference that we will not be sending empty bags home to be filled. If you are having a 

sort out please save your items and bring them to school in a black bag on the morning 

of Thursday 4th November. . Please do not bring in Bags2school until first thing on Thursday 

4th November 2021. Unfortunately we are unable to store them and it also helps us on the day to 

do minimum of carrying and lifting to load up the van. 

For each kilo of items collected we will receive a cash amount towards FOSS funds.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


